[Date]

Ms. Michelle Boehm
Southern California Regional Director 
Southern California Regional Office
California High Speed Rail Authority
700 N Alameda, Room 3-532
Los Angeles, CA 90012
		

Re:	Opposition to the Proposed SR 14 Route for the Palmdale to Burbank section of the California High Speed Rail Authority project. 

Dear Ms. Boehm:

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing today to inform you of my opposition of the proposed SR 14 route for the Palmdale to Burbank section of the California High Speed Rail Authority project.

As you know, the proposed alignments targeted for further study along the SR 14 Corridor could result in the removal of schools, churches, homes and businesses in the City of San Fernando, Santa Clarita, Acton, and Agua Dulce areas. This poorly conceived proposal will split the San Fernando community in half, obliterate the City’s historic downtown and civic center areas (including the Police Department, City Hall, Public Works Operations Facilities, the San Fernando Middle School Auditorium, and the Cesar Chávez Monument) and will result in enormous economic and environmental harm to the community. 


Therefore, I strongly oppose the California High-Speed Rail Authority’s proposed route along the SR 14 Corridor through the City of San Fernando. Additionally, I strongly urge that any SR 14 proposal or any alternative route that passes through the City of San Fernando be immediately removed from consideration in the Palmdale to Burbank Project Section.


Thank you,

[Signed]


cc: 	San Fernando City Council - 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA 91340 	
